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October 2011                               Become a Fan of Ridgely’s Delight on Facebook 
Community Meeting is October 5th  
Our community meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
October 5th at 7pm upstairs at Sliders. 
All Ridgely’s residents are welcome! Students, 
renters, and homeowners. 
 

Community Happy Hour is October 7th  
October's neighborhood happy hour will be held at 
the Corner Bistro & Winebar beginning at 6pm.  
Specials will include $5.00 wines and 50% off all 
menu items. 
 
Welcome Corner & Bistro Winebar 
Brothers, Derrick and Wesley Vaughn, have opened 
a new bistro at the corner of Penn and Dover St. 
Both brothers have extensive restaurant 
experience, and they have put together a perfect 
bistro menu with $7-10 glasses of wines. Menu 
items include their signature crab dip, soups, 
burgers, salads, creative ciabatta sandwiches and a 
fish of the day entree. If you tell them you live in the 
neighborhood, they will include a discount.  Check 
out the website www.cbwinebar.com 
 

Free Events at UMB  
Every month, a different heritage group will be 
featured with free lectures, exhibits, and shows. 
These are open to the public. There is an art 
exhibition and lecture by Pulitzer award winning 
photographer, Jose Galvez on Wednesday, Oct. 
12th at 6-8pm. For more information, call 410-706-
7438 or to rsvp contact Courtney Jones at 
cjones1@umaryland.edu.  
For the calendar of events, go to  
http://www.umaryland.edu/smccampuscenter/servic
es_groups/heritageprogramming.html 
 
Community Clean-up is October 22nd   
This month community clean-up will be Saturday, 
October 22nd, 9-11am. Meet at community shed in 
the Burgundy St. lot for supplies. This month’s 
clean-up will coincide with the Mayor’s Fall Clean-
up initiative.  
 
 

Baltimore Running Festival 
On Saturday, Oct. 15th, come out and cheer or join 
fellow Ridgely Runners and the thousands who 
descend on the city for this annual running event.  
The festival will affect traffic throughout the city, so 
plan accordingly. For more information, go to  
http://www.thebaltimoremarathon.com/ 
 
RDA Board Election 
The annual election of RDA officers will take place 
at the November community meeting. RDA By-laws 
require that the Board’s Election Committee 
recommend and publish a slate of officers. To serve 
or vote, a person must be a member in good 
standing of RDA.  Therefore, a community member 
must have attended at least 2 community meetings 
or events in the last 4 months. Nominations will be 
accepted from the floor at the October and 
November meetings. 
The following positions, with those running for re-
election, include:  
President (Chris Conlon),  
Vice President (Brent Fuller),  
VP - Communications (vacant),  
Treasurer (Michele Vitolo),  
Secretary (Annette Hopkins),  
Parliamentarian (Mark James),  
Board (Joanne Drummond, Ben Marks, Paul 
Rubenson, Paul Wilder, vacant).  
If you are interested in running for elected office you 
should attend the November community meeting or 
contact a board member.  
 
Information...On the Record 
Read it before you receive it.  Go to 
http://www.ridgelysdelight.org/record/ to read next 
month’s Record up to a week before it’s delivered. 
If you would like to contribute any information or 
comments to the Ridgley’s Record, please email 
Michele at mvitolo@umaryland.edu before the 24th 
of each month. We will try to include as much 
contributed material as time and space permits. 
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Reminder: Ridgely’s Delight is an historic 
neighborhood. If an owner does any renovation 
work without first obtaining a Notice to Proceed 
and a permit, he/she will be subject to housing 
code violations and fines. 
CHAP guidelines and requirements can be found at 
http://www.ridgelysdelight.org/history/ridgelys_guide
lines.pdf 
Please contact the Ridgely’s Delight Architectural 
Review Committee (ARC) with any questions at  
RidgelysDelightARC@gmail.com 
 
 

Thank you to Work Printers for printing the 
Ridgely’s Record. 


